
This Message Is From an External Sender
This message came from outside your organization.

From: Mary Bryant
To: Clerk of the Board
Subject: MG park
Date: Sunday, April 30, 2023 12:02:35 PM

We don't want a dog park We don't want control of the park to General Services Resource
Management or any other County entity or your park Advisory Committee Projects need to be
done between County Supervisors and non profit. We want to bring back rowboats,
concession, Lagoon drained AGAIN AND REPAIRS DONE. The fishing needs to stop...
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